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Beach Bash & Bocce 
Register!  Volunteer!  Donate! 
Friday June 3rd, 2022   •    Registration Begins May 3rd.
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Village Board

President Carl Vieth..................................................249-4647

Trustee George Brown.............................................246-8422

Trustee Kristine Jaeger..............................................217-1919

Trustee Kevin O’Driscoll.........................................298-7102

Trustee Ellen Reyerson..................................(651) 890-6093 

Trustee Mike Wittenwyler........................................358-1800

Trustee Jim Schuler....................................................249-1696

Village Departments

Administrator/Police Chief  Tanner Nystrom......244-3048 

Clerk/Treasurer Sarah Danz.................................244-3048 

Deputy Clerk/Clerk of  Court Rene Dopkins...........244-3069

Rec. Dir./Deputy Treasurer Curt Erickson............230-7655

Police ..........................................................................244-1430

Public Works.............................................................244-3048

Fire & Rescue...........................................................244-3390

Calendar of  Events
May
	 2	 Parks & Recreation Meeting
	 5	 Johnson Park Open House 
	 8	 Mother’s Day
	 10	 Village/Building Board Meeting 
	 12	 Municipal Court 
	 30	 Memorial Day
June
	 3	 Beach Bash & Bocce 
	 5	 Graduation Celebration
	 9	 Municipal Court
	 14	 Village/Building Board Meeting
July
	 4	 Fest on the Fourth 
	 7	 Municipal Court
	 12	 Village/Building Board Meeting

Trash/Recycling
Trash pick up is shaded, recycling dates are circled

DO YOUR RETIREMENT 
PLANS LOOK LIKE THE 

KITCHEN DRAWER? 

Contact us to help straighten things out 

Call 608.807.1100

Mark S. Farnan

     2021-Maple Bluff Refuse/Recycle  (Trash pick-up is shaded, Recycle dates are circled) 
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Consider Us Flattered! By: Carl Vieth, Village President

It’s been said that imitation is the sincerest form of  
flattery. Well, consider us flattered!  
 

For the past 19 years the people of  Village of  Maple Bluff  
have sponsored a community event featuring a Bocce Ball 
tournament, food and drinks – as well as a great chance 
for Village residents to get together for some summer 
fun. Bocce has raised funds that support and enhance 
our parks and recreation programs. These funds are used 
to support programs and infrastructure enhancements 
that are beyond the scope of  our annual budget. Our 
volunteers, sponsors and patrons who donate goods and 
services have contributed greatly to the fabric of  our 
community, ultimately providing the “extras” that make 
our parks and recreation programs so special. 
 

As you likely know, Bocce is one of  the premier events 
in our community. An “adults-only” event that includes 
friendly competition, food, drink, a silent auction, and the 
opportunity to have a great time with your neighbors. Our 
contributors to the silent auction have brought a myriad 
of  “Maple Bluff  Only” donations; providing unique 
opportunities to experience all we have to offer. Our 

volunteers organize and execute an event that is seamless 
to our residents. And the Village staff, provides their 
support to this very important effort.  
 

I encourage you to volunteer – it can be as simple as 
being a bartender for an hour or two - or more involved 
if  you wish. I also encourage all those over the age of  
21 to mark your calendar – hire a babysitter (if  needed) 
- and bring your bidding expertise to the auction. The 
tournament provides the winning team with life-long 
bragging rights and the ability to tell (and exaggerate) 
stories of  the tremendous victory of  2022! 
 

Oh – and as to the imitation. The success of  Maple Bluff  
Bocce has not gone unnoticed by another community. 
A couple of  years ago the Village of  Shorewood Hills 
began their own Bocce tournament, modeled after our 
Bocce Fest! So be flattered, and know the positive impact 
the event has on each and every one of  us. 
 

Walk, Bike, and Drive Safely 
 

Take care of  each other 
 

Carl Vieth, Village President 

1

2

3VOTED

#1
Health

Food Store 
AND

#2 
Grocery 

Store!

Everyone’s welcome 
at our three stores!

WILLY EAST: 
1221 Williamson St.
Madison, WI

WILLY WEST: 
6825 University Ave.
Middleton, W

WILLY NORTH: 
2817 N Sherman Ave.
Madison, WI

www.willystreet.coop

Fresh. Local. Organic. Yours!
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Shoulder-to-Shoulder! By: Tanner Nystrom, Village Administrator/Police Chief

Every year, around this time, the Parks and Recreation 
Committee work together with our Recreation Direc-
tor Curt Erickson to coordinate summer programs. As 
we prepare for the season ahead, I think it is fitting to 
thank Curt and the Committee for their efforts again this 
year. Recruiting seasonal help is always a task and Curt 
is working hard to fill positions for program assistants, 
camp counselors, and lifeguards. Our summer program-
ming is just one way staff  and residents serve together to 
make Maple Bluff  an exemplary community, and we sin-
cerely appreciate working shoulder-to-shoulder with you!  
 

Resident engagement and participation are essential to 
everything we do. As such, with the election behind us, 
I extend staff ’s appreciation and gratitude to Patrick 
Grant for his service to the Village of  Maple Bluff  over 
the past 7 years! Shortly after moving to the Village in 
2015, Patrick began public service as a citizen member 
of  our Tax Incremental District (TID) Committee and 
Parks, Recreation, and Board of  Harbor Commission-
ers. He was elected to the Village Board in 2018 and 
expanded service to the Personnel and Country Club 
Joint Committees. In addition, Patrick coached multiple 
years of  basketball and donated many hours of  technical 
assistance to village staff, ultimately enabling our team to 
enhance our use of  technology. On behalf  of  all staff, 
thank you for your service, Patrick.  
 

Engaged residents make service to our community a 
special and worthwhile endeavor. Often the most imme-
diate proof  of  this are staff  members who spend their 
careers on our team. I would like to recognize one such 
team member, Assistant Fire Chief  Jeff  Drager, for 10 
years of  dedicated service to the Village! Jeff  started 

working for the Village as an Assistant Chief  on March 
15th, 2012. Since that time, Jeff  has proven himself  as 
integral to our leadership team. Always seeking growth, 
he pursues personal and professional development with 
passion and intensity. Jeff ’s willingness to challenge him-
self  through advanced education, greater responsibility, 
and critical analysis reinforces our culture of  constant 
improvement. Thank you for the past 10 years Jeff  – we 
look forward to many more! 
 

As a final point, I would like to highlight the positive 
impact that service can make by recognizing Officer 
Keith Wilke for a job well done! Last month, I had the 
pleasure of  presenting Keith with the Village Commen-
dation Award for actions that occurred in November 
of  last year. Upon notification of  a homicide suspect 
at-large, Keith proactively located the associated vehi-
cle travelling through our village. He attempted to stop 
the vehicle, engaged in a pursuit and – through effec-
tive coordination with adjacent agencies – the vehicle 
was disabled, and the homicide suspect apprehended. 
Ultimately, Keith’s exceptional communication skills, ex-
emplary composure, and consummate professionalism 
resulted in the seizure of  a real and persistent threat to 
the public. We are proud to have professionals like Keith 
on our team and thank him for his continued service to 
the Village. 
 

Again, I thank you all for your support. Stay safe and 
healthy! 
 

Sincerely, 

Tanner A. Nystrom

Gran Tour de Maple Bluff – Dates set for 2022 season

2022 dates have been set for the Gran Tour de Maple Bluff: June 12th and October  
16th. Participants, spectators and anyone car-curious gather Sunday morning at  
Burrows Park at 10:00 AM to talk cars and to see what fellow neighbors hide in their  
garages. After the gathering, vehicles will do a courtesy lap around the Bluff, then  
head out for a drive on the highway. Post-tour gathering with refreshments will follow.

For more information on the Gran Tour and the GT Maple Bluff interest group,  
visit gt-mb.net or send an email to info@gt-mb.net with questions, or to request to  
be added to the email list for future updates on the Gran Tour and group outings.

May Newsletter submission



It’s hard to believe that spring started around 6 weeks 
ago…it has more resembled an extension of  winter over 
that time period.  Maybe that’s a little extreme, but not by 
much.  The green up could use more sun and fewer low-
pressure systems that loiter over the Midwest for a week 
at a time. Warmer days are sure to come, and the outdoor 
activities will be more enjoyable.

We finally aligned a decent day along with opportunity to 
remove an old hackberry in Fullers Woods that we have 
had our eyes on for some time.  A week before when 
we finished installation of  the Marina Pier in 30-40 mph 
winds (crazy…Yes) we were alerted to a tree that lost a 
limb in Fullers Woods.  Upon inspection the tree was not 
going to last long with the unyielding winds.  We wrapped 
a chain around it and notched it to pull it over and cut it 
up.  We had superior leverage, and all went well.

We have a dozen stumps to grind out and then restore.  
With that we will have topsoil that we can double 
back and check on any plow scrapes that still need our 
attention.

Our tree order is ready for pick-up.  A nice variety with 
a strong presence of  maple, after all, oaks and crabs and 

Brr Spring. By: Tom Schroeder, Director Public Works

several other species.  I look forward to planting every 
one of  them.

Thank you to all the residents that retired their non-
conforming trash container.  There is still a need to make 
additional contacts with a few residents that are still using 
an oversized non-conforming container, I look forward 
to talking with you soon.

You may have seen us from time to time in the streets 
or the terrace and even in your back yards digging and 
probing in the soils.  What we are doing is locating 
utilities such as water curb stops or sanitary manholes.  
There are several storm water outfalls that pass-through 
properties to the lake shore.  Our reasons to do so are 
maintenance and inspections and or to satisfy a Diggers 
Hotline Call.  It’s coming to be that time of  year when we 
will be inspecting the systems to see that all is well.

Please place yard waste on the terrace and not in the 
road.  Materials can get swept away when it rains and end 
up in the storm system that leads to the lake.

Looking forward to seeing spring really showing up!

In previous articles, I and other scouts have discussed 
different aspects of  emergency preparedness. These 
articles covered emergency prevention and making 
emergency kits. If  you would like to read the articles, 
visit villageofmaplebluff.com on your mobile device 
or computer and go to the newsletter page. Reading 
these articles will help educate you and your family on 
emergency preparedness which is the general field of  
preventing and preparing for any endangerment that 
may affect you and your family. 

Preparing an Emergency Action Plan is one of  the 
last steps to becoming prepared for any emergency. 
Imagine a tornado quickly strikes the area and your 
family is separated, the power grid is down so you 
don’t have cellphone service. You will want a plan for 
what to consider and what to do in the midst of  the 
disaster because in the event of  an emergency, you will 
have hundreds of  extra things to worry about. To help 
families navigate emergencies the Federal Emergency 
Management Agency suggests that family members 
meet to ask and answer the series of  5 questions listed 
below.

1.	How will I receive emergency alerts and warnings? 
	 (hand-crank radio, local fire department) 

2.	What is my shelter plan? (A relatives home or hotel 
	 outside of  the disaster area) 

3.	What is my evacuation route? (Each family should 

Emergency Preparedness. By: Michael O’Driscoll, Troop 5 First Class Scout

	 have multiple routes out of  the area to ensure they 
	 can successfully evacuate) 
 
4.	What is my household communication plan? (Assume 
	 the power grid is down, where will your family meet 
	 and how will each family member get there?)

5.	Do I need my emergency preparedness kit? (Include 
	 the location of  your kit in the plan, what to pack in 
	 your kit can be found in the April newsletter)

As a family or individual, you should go through these 
questions, writing your plan for each question. Once 
your plan for each question is made and written down, 
create a copy for an out of  town relative or friend, one 
for the local fire department, and an extra one in case 
you lose the original copy, laminate all of  them.

Additional things to consider when making your Emer-
gency Action Plan are responsibilities for helping others, 
age ranges of  your household members, disabilities, 
dietary needs, medical needs, and pets. Along with your 
written plan should be household phone numbers in-
cluding the phone number of  children’s schools, medical 
providers, workplace contacts, and insurance providers. 

Going through the five questions above is a great start 
to becoming better prepared for emergency situations. I 
encourage you and your loved ones to continue working 
to prepare for the worst. Keep your eyes, ears, and mind 
open to ideas of  ways to make your lives safer everyday. 



2022 Response Information: As of  April 26, 2022, the 
Maple Bluff  Fire Rescue Department had responded 
to 43 calls for service in 2022. Here is a list of  the calls 
we’ve responded to. 

Fire Rescue Department! By: Kristopher Loy, Fire Chief

CPR Classes: The Maple Bluff  Fire Rescue Department 
is hosting CPR classes throughout 2022. These classes 
are being held at no cost to Village residents. 

June 9, 2022: Heartsaver/ First Aid/CPR/AED 
August 11, 2022: BLS Provider CPR 
October 15, 2022: BLS Provider CPR 
November 12, 2022: Heartsaver First Aid/CPR/AED

Please e-mail Lt. Doug Dietzen, ddietzen@
villageofmaplebluff.com to reserve a spot in any of  our 
upcoming classes.

Call Description # Calls
Fire 10
EMS 24
Alarm (Smoke or CO) 8
Misc./Assist Citizen 1

Total: 43

Burning Rubbish: Debris burning is the number one 
cause of  wildfires and outside fires in Wisconsin. Using 
fire as a method to dispose of  vegetative yard waste isn’t 
the only option. While debris burning is legal on your 
property, let’s face the facts...it’s unsafe, unhealthy, and 
a nuisance. If  you choose to burn, please follow these 
simple guidelines to ensure you are burning safely and 
legally. 
 
BEFORE BURNING 
• 	Find alternatives to burning debris before deciding to  
	 burn. 
• 	Obtain burn permit from the Maple Bluff  Fire Rescue 
	 Department ($50.00). 
• 	Make certain you are only burning legal materials. 
• 	Keep an eye on the weather and avoid burning under 
	 windy conditions. 
• 	Make certain the area adjacent to the fire is free of  all 
	 flammables.

DURING BURNING 
•	 Have a water source and firefighting tools handy. 
•	 Keep the size of  the fire small and manageable. 
•	 Maintain a mineral soil firebreak around the burn area. 
•	 Never leave your fire unattended. 
•	 If  weather conditions change for the worst, put the 
	 fire out. 
•	 If  your fire escapes, dial 911 immediately! 
 

AFTER BURNING 
•	 Make sure the burn is completely out before leaving. 
•	 Use lots of  water, drown, stir and repeat until cold. 
•	 Go back and check again later for any remaining 
	 smoke or embers. 
•	 Fun fact: use cold ashes from your burn as a bed for 
	 your garden. It makes a great fertilizer! 
 
ALLOWED 
•	 Brush, Leaves, Pine Needles, Grass, Clean wood 
 
NOT ALLOWED 
•	 Garbage, Plastics, Shingles, Foam, Structures, 
	 Furniture, Wire, Metal, Electronics, Vinyl products, 
	 Rubber products, Oil-based products, Painted, stained 
	 or treated wood



 
FREE

PARKING
&EASY

$10 off YOUR
first visit

WITH THIS

1730 Fordem Avenue
Madison, WI 53704
ISTHMUSVETCARE.COM

608-230-5499

 AD!

NOW OPEN!

(608) 241-2967 

kitchen and bath remodeling            additions universal design 

2020 NARI Madison  
Contractor of the 
Year Entire House  

The Taff family has been building and remodeling homes in     
Maple Bluff since the 1920’s.  Call us for your next project! 

View our award winning projects at tzofmadison.com 
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Join your fellow neighbors in a voluntary initiative 
established at promoting pollinator-friendly habitats 
and awareness. Property owners are asked to not 
mow throughout the month of  May. This allows lawn 
“weeds” – like violets, white clover, dandelions – to 
flower. These are vital to bees as they emerge from 
hibernation. Join us in this initiative. Please email: 
info@villageofmaplebluff.com to notify the Village 
of  your participation. Immediately after May, your 
property should follow Village Ordinances.

Photo By: Anne Readel - Village of  Shorewood Hills

No Mow May

20th Annual Beach Bash & Bocce

Maple Bluff’s 20th annual Bocce Fundraiser is returning 
to the first Friday of June. Gather up your friends and 
neighbors and register early. Pre-registration for the 
event is highly recommended and lessens the burden on 
registration staff and volunteers. 

Over the past 19-years the Village’s Parks and 
Recreation has benefitted from the generosity of 
many. Some examples of bocce projects that were 
partially or fully funded through the event include: 
Beach, Firemen’s and McBride Park playground 
renovations, Beach Park Tennis Court reconstruction, 
Beach House remodel, Dailey Cabin, paddleboards, 
plus many more. Registration begins May 3rd: https://
www.silentauctionpro.com/onlineticketpurchase.
php?groupId=346.

Summer Programs  
Early-bird Rate Ends May 15th.   
Final deadline May 31st.  
 
NO Registration available after May 31st due 
to instructor availability

REGISTER NOW!!!

Johnson Park Project

Join the Parks and Recreation Committee on Thursday, 
May 5 at 5:00pm for an Open House to discuss 
Johnson Park renovations. The Open House will occur 
at the park and all residents are invited to provide 
suggestions during the planning process. In the event 
of inclement weather, the Open House will be moved 
indoors. 

Shelter Reservations

As of mid-April, the following dates have been 
reserved at the Beach House for May & June: 

May 5th, May 22nd, May 23rd, May 27th, May 28th, 
May 29th, June 10th and June 18th.  If you are 
interested in reserving the Beach House or Dailey 
Cabin, please contact Curt Erickson at cerickson@
villageofmaplebluff.com.
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June Bike Challenge 
Days: All of June 
Ages: All 
Fee: $20.00

Compete against your friends, family and neighbors 
as Maple Bluff is challenging everyone to become 
the top cyclist in Maple Bluff during the month of 
June. All registered participants will need to submit 
a mileage log each week and running totals will be 
posted for registered participants to see their standings. 
Keeping track of your miles will be completed on 
an honor system. The mileage form will be emailed 
to participants. There will be separate age brackets. 
Who will be the first to ride 50, 100, 150+ miles? All 
participants will receive a t-shirt for participation.

Summer Camps

Arts & Athletics 
Dates: June 13 – August 12  
(except 7/4) 
Days: Mon – Fri 
Time: 2:15pm – 4:15pm 
Location: Beach Park 
Ages: 7 – 12  
(2nd grade through 6th grade) 
Fee: $225 
Instructors: Summer 
Lifeguard Staff

The Village’s A&A program 
is available to residents between the ages of  7 - 12 
(entering 2nd through the completion of  6th grade) 
and will provide a fun, safe environment at Maple 
Bluff  Beach Park. Throughout the summer participants 
will participate in arts, crafts, games, sports, and other 
exciting activities.

Camp-Ya-Gotta-Wanna 
Dates: June 14 – August 11 
Days: Tues - Thursday  
Time: 1:00pm – 4:00pm 
Location: Firemen’s Park 
Ages: 3 – 7 
Fee: $425.00 
Director: April Grogan

This 9-week summer program meets at Firemen’s Park 
T, W, and TH from 1:00pm-4:00pm on June 14 through 
August 11. Enrollment for this program is open to 
all Maple Bluff  resident children between the ages 
of  3 and 7 (entering 2nd grade in fall of  2022). This 
afternoon playgroup program will offer structured and 
free play.

Fencing 
Dates: July 11 – 14 
Days: Mon – Thu 
Time: 9:00am – 12:00pm 
Location: Beach Park 
Ages: 8 – 14   
Fee: $130.00 
Instructor: YEL! Program Instructors 
 
Fencing is consistently one of  the fastest growing 
sports among teenagers. YEL! will supply all the mate-
rials necessary for a successful program.

 
Robotics 
Dates: June 13 – 16 
Days: Mon – Thu 
Time: 9:00am – 12:00pm 
Location: Beach House 
Ages: 6 ½ - 13   
Fee: $118.00 
Instructor: YEL! Program Instructors 
 
The next evolution in youth robotics is here! Build 
a seeing-sensing robot using LEGO® Bricks, then 
program it to complete unique tasks and challenges. 
Next, build a rescue helicopter to find animals in need 
of  assistance and message Headquarters with sta-
tus updates. Students LEARN basic engineering and 
computer coding concepts; BUILD multiple LEGO® 
Bricks projects; EXPLORE how the projects and 
programming complement each other; and PLAY with 
different building and programming options. Restrain 
summer brain drain, sign up today. Visit YELKids.com 
for more details.

LEGO® is a trademark of  the LEGO Group of  com-
panies which does not sponsor, authorize or endorse 
this site or program.
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Summer Programs Cont.

Project Runway 
Dates: Aug. 15 – 18 
Days: Mon – Thu 
Time: 9:00am – 12:00pm 
Location: Village Center   
Fee: $143.00 
Instructor: YEL! Program Instructors 
 
Sweet summer projects! A tres-chic skirt, tie-top blouse, 
headband and more. No prior experience necessary. 
Students will make, showcase, and take home all their 
projects. Hand and machine sewing techniques are 
taught with student safety always the priority. The final 
day is a showcase where friends and family are invited 
to see the projects in action.

Archery Session I 
Dates: June 13 – 17 
Days: Mon – Fri 
Time: 9:00am – 10:00am 
Ages: 8 -15   
Fee: $50.00 
Instructor: Curt Erick-
son 
Location: Village Center 
 
Archery Session II 
Dates: June 20 – 24 
Days: Mon – Fri 
Time: 9:00am – 10:00am 
Ages: 8 -15   
Fee: $50.00 
Instructor: Curt Erickson 
Location: Village Center 
 
Archery is an excellent skill to learn, as it improves 
hand-eye coordination, concentration, and patience. 
During this 5-class course, program participants will 
have the opportunity to shoot compound bows. Each 
class meeting will have drills and fun games mixed in.

Basketball Shootout Club 
Dates: June 1 – August 31 
Days: Any   
Time: Any 
Ages 3rd grade – 12th grade 
Fee: $10.00

The Shootout Club is a prestigious group of  basket-
ball players who have committed to “Living Like a 
Champion” and have separated themselves from the 
crowd through their commitment and dedication to 
the game. The players in this club understand that hard 
work is essential to achieving goals and to reaching the 
highest potential. Information will be emailed to all 
participants after the registration deadline has passed. 
T-shirts are awarded to those who reach the Gold level 
and will also be recognized in a Fall Village Newsletter. 
Goal for shots made: 
 
Grade	 Bronze	 Silver	 Gold 
3-5	 5,000	 7,500	 10,000 
6-8	 7,500	 10,000	 12,000 
9-12	 10,000	 12,000	 15,000

Archery Session III 
Dates: June 27 – July 1 
Days: Mon – Fri 
Time: 9:00am – 10:00am 
Ages: 8 -15   
Fee: $50.00 
Instructor: Curt Erickson 
Location: Village Center

Babysitter Training Course:
Date: Saturday, June 11
Time: 9:00am - 4:00pm
Age: 10 - 15
Fee: $105.00
Instructor: Anissa Fellenz
 
Become a capable, confident babysitter that families 
want to hire. When you enroll in one of  our Madison 
babysitting classes, you’ll learn from the experts how 
to provide care to the kids in your neighborhood. 
From choosing age-appropriate activities, to keeping 
kids safe, handling a range of  behaviors to building 
your babysitting business, our courses can help you be-
come an in-demand sitter who can handle virtually any 
situation. This class will not certify participants in CPR

Village of Maple Bluff

Shoreline Cleanup 

SIGN UP NOW!

WHEN:    Saturday, May 21, 2022          

 WHERE:   Maple Bluff Marina   

Trash on our shorelines pollutes our lakes and harms birds, fish
and other wildlife. Help protect our lakes, shorelines, and wildlife
and keep our community beautiful! 

Buckets, bags, and rakes will be provided. Please bring gardening
gloves or other reusable gloves (please no disposable  gloves -
we don't want to create more trash!).

Once we are finished with the Maple Bluff Marina we will head to
Beach Park if time allows.

Hey students! 
This is a great opportunity 

to get some service hours in. 

 
Email Kristine Brune at ktbrune@gmail.com to sign up

10a - 12p
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The Village has secured the lineup for the Summer 
Concert Series. If  you are interested in becoming 
a general series sponsor, please reach out to Curt 
Erickson cerickson@villageofmaplebluff.com. These 
events would not be possible without the generosity 
of  our sponsors. Thank you to the following who have 
already committed to sponsoring exclusive bands or 
are a general event sponsor: Best Buds Landscaping 
LLC., Sprinkman Real Estate, The Cullen Family, 
Home Watch Madison, Festival Foods, Kwik Trip, 
Isthmus Partners, and the Mahamed Family. 

Sponsorship Opportunities:

FEST ON THE FOURTH 2022

6:45am-7:15am 5K registration at Beach Park --  
Please register ahead of  time. Bring cash or check to  
register the day of  the race.

7:30am 5K start at Beach Park

9:00am Parade line up on Fisk near Beach Park -- Lots 
of  tie dye, flowing hair and groovy attire expected!

10:00am Parade start at Beach Park

10:30am Parade ends at Johnson Park

10:30am-1:00pm Fest on the 4th Festival at Johnson 
Park -- races to begin at 12:00.

1:00pm Upper vs. Lower Bluff  Village Softball Game

6:00pm  -- Villagers gather at Beach Park -- Concessions 
available from MBFD

Dusk, approximately 9:00pm-9:30pm -- Fireworks 
begin 

Cullen Family
The

The Village will be offering fireworks display on 
the 4th of  July this year. Due to the rising costs of  
fireworks, the Village needs your help in funding the 
display. The Village is currently seeking $5,000 in 
sponsorships to offset the costs. If  you are interested 
in contributing, please contact Curt Erickson 
cerickson@villageofmaplebluff.com. Thank you to 
our current sponsors: The Cullen Family, Isthmus 
Partners, Pellitteri, and Monona Bank. 



The Bocce Beach Bash is Maple Bluff’s 
fundraiser for the Parks & Recreation Department!  
We need your donations for the silent auction.

Donations can be:  
• parties 
• event tickets 
• outings 
• lessons 
• vacation homes

The sky is the limit!  What started as an item-
based auction years ago has turned into a way  
to fill out your neighborhood social calendar.

HAVE AN IDEA? SEND US AN EMAIL WITH THE DETAILS!

Half-baked ideas are welcome, too! We can help  
you tailor an experience that will be fun for all.  
HURRY, DEADLINE IS MAY 15TH.

Email Sarah Shah mrs.sarahrshah@gmail.com  
or Trish Grant trishdeelish78@hotmail.com.

DONATIONS NEEDED

“Camp Ya Gotta Winter” donated by April Grogan

“Dive Bar Crawl”- donated by Essers & Haldemanns

“Dueling Italians - Ultimate Chef Competition”  
donated by Youngs, Masciopintos & Vitales

“Private Plane Tour” donated by John & Annette White

“Ride to School in a Classic Car” donated by GT Maple Bluff

“Maple Culinary Experience”  
donated by Eric Harms &  
Catherine Jenkins

“Maple Bluff Watercolor”  
donated by Monica Hees

“80s Murder Mystery” donated by  
Yasmin Bradfield, Kristi Mollenhoff & Andrea Finck



Cullen Family
The Mahamed 

Family

- IN THE PARK 2022 -

� � LIVE PERFORMANCE  � �

CONCERTS
� � �

MAPLE BLUFF BEACH PARK     6PM

JUNE 13     AMERICAN SCARECROWS  ROCK & ROLL

JUNE 20    MADTOWN MANNISH BOYS  BLUES

JUNE 27    GIN, CHOCOLATE & BOTTLE ROCKETS  AMERICANA

JULY 11      SMALL BLIND JOHNNY  BLUES

JULY 18      MARK CROFT BAND  AMERICANA

JULY 25     FINDING NORTH  FOLK/AMERICANA

Food & Beverage will be available for purchase



14 villageofmaplebluff.com

Shelly Sprinkman
608.220.1453

Trey Sprinkman
608.354.4000

Lori Murphy
608.347.2281

Kristine Jaeger
608.217.1919

Brent Quade
608.558.4896

Trust Your Local Experts
 

From shoreline depths to historical neighborhood knowledge, and everything 
in between, who bet ter to sell  this neighborhood than your neighbors?

YOUR MAPLE BLUFF NEIGHBORS + AREA REAL ESTATE EXPERTS



15 May 2022

Please join us in celebrating our high school seniors at the 
traditional All-Maple Bluff Graduation Party. 
All village residents, friends & family are invited to attend.

Sunday, June 5, 2022       •       2:00pm - 4:00pm       •       Beach Park       •       Cake & Root Beer Floats

Class of 2022
Ellie Haupt

Abby Asmuth Audrey Masciopinto Bella Sprinkman

Chloe Harkins

Claire Shepley

Colin Young

Eliana Monat

Ethan Hallick

Isaac Seip

Isabella Meier

Mark Henke

Molly Conroy

Rose Cooper

Ryan Gierhart

Sawyer Herbst

Seth Kim

Stephen Bosben
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Live a Happy & Healthy Lifestyle
Exercise / No Drugs /  Drink Responsibly

Shop Local & Eat Local at the Northside TownCenter

Northside
Liquor

northsidetowncenter.com 1865 Northport Drive

Eat healthy at Willy Street Co-opPickleball Courts opening soon at the 
Northside TownCenter!

Accepts

Bright Dental has you covered Built on 150 Years of Bruns Family tradition


